
I am writing to ask you to immediately drop all the charges against Issa Amro and Farid al-Atrash.

I also urge you to put an immediate end to harassment of Issa Amro and other human rights 
defenders in the Occupied Palestinian Territories.
 
Lastly I request you to immediately investigate Issa Amro’s claims of beatings by the Israeli 
police, and prosecute those responsible if sufficient evidence is discovered. 

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,


